
 
 

 

What does this mean for your team? 
 

• Pro-Tracking will not be updated to accommodate any PDPM changes. 
• Assessments with an assessment reference date of October 1, 2019 or later will not be 

imported to Pro-Tracking.  
• On January 1, 2020, all Pro-Tracking links will cease to function, and you will no longer be 

able to access Pro-Tracking.  
• Your subscription for Pro-Tracking will be cancelled and you will no longer be billed effective 

October 1, 2019.   
• As an alternative solution, you may choose to subscribe to Compliance Analytics for 

additional QM and Readmissions functionality if your facility is not already subscribed.  
• If your facility is currently subscribed to Compliance Analytics, your access will not change 

and you will be able to continue using it as usual.  
 


